PERMANENT MISSION OF PERMANENT MISSION OF

GEORGIA THE GAMBIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS TO THE UNITED NATIONS
7 May 2012
Excellency,

Pursuant to our letter dated 11 April by which we circulated our programme of work, we would now like to
invite you to the forthcoming fourth meeting of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the revitalization of the work of the
General Assembly, which will take place on Thursday, 10 May at 10 a.m. in the ECOSOC Chamber.

In Jight of the outstanding list of speakers for the second thematic issue, namely “the working methods of the
General Assembly, implementation of General Assembly resolutions and the agenda, as well as other operational and
technical issues, including options for more time-effective, efficient and secure balloting in the General Assembly”,
which we began to discuss at the meeting held on 30 April, we will first hear the remaining speakers on the list before
moving on to the fourth meeting, which will focus on “the role of the General Assembly in the selection and
appointment of the Secretary-General of the United Nations, as well as in the selection of candidatures for other
executive Heads of the UN system.”

In light of these exigencies of time, we have invited the Secretariat to attend the fifth meeting, on 1 June, to
brief the Ad Hoc Working Group on the update requested at the last meeting on whether there are any new
technological developments regarding options for more time-effective, efficient and secure balloting, bearing in mind
the need to ascertain the credibility, reliability and confidentiality of the balloting process.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration.

CM A~
Alexander Lomaia

Ambassador, Permanent Representative Ambassador, Permangnt Representative
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